
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555"()001 

November 8,2010 

Mr. Paul Freeman 
Site Vice President 
clo Mr. Michael O'Keefe 
NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC 
P.O. Box 300 
Seabrook, NH 03874 

SUBJECT: 	 ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE FOR THE LICENSE 
RENEWAL OF SEABROOK STATION, UNIT 1 (TAC NO. ME3959) 

Dear Mr. Freeman: 

This letter is to inform you that, effective immediately, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Environmental Project Manager responsibility for the Seabrook Station, Unit 1, license renewal 
review is transferred from Mr. Jeremy Susco to Mr. Michael Wentzel. 

All correspondence for the Project Manager associated with the environmental review should be 
sent to: 

Mr. Michael Wentzel, Project Manager 

Reactor Projects Branch 1 

Division of License Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-11F1 

Washington, DC 20555 


Mr. Wentzel may be reached at (301) 415-6459 or bye-mail at michael.wentzel@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 
-~ 

Bo Ph ,Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket No. 50-443 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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IRA! 
Bo Pham, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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